
Lenox Historical Commission special meeting, Aug. 23, 2019 
 
Present: 
Olga Weiss, Jan Chague, Lucy Kennedy, Ray Kirby, Cindy Weiss 
Guest: Mark Smith  
 

1) The minutes of Aug. 16, 2019 were accepted. 
2) Preservation bylaw: Mark Smith was brought up to date on the bylaw plans to be 

presented again to the Board of Selectmen on Sept. 4. 
Lucy spoke with John Dixon of the Pittsfield commission and learned that Pittsfield does 
not have a pre-ordination clause in its bylaw.  
The Planning Board indicated it does not have time to meet with the HC again before 
the Sept. 4 BOS meeting. We will send them a letter indicating changes in the proposed 
bylaw since they last saw it. 
HC needs to consider what it wants from a proposed consultant on preservation issues. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 2:10 p.m.  The next meeting will be Sept. 12, 2019 at 4 p.m. 


